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             RECOVERED 
On August 28th   members of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit were patrolling the Fraser 
River near the Musqueum when they observed a Bayliner Trophy aground in an adjacent 
slough. Their investigation determined that the vessel had been stolen from Campbell 
River. The vessel was seized and the investigation is ongoing. If you have any 
information that could assist, please contact the VPD Marine Unit at 604-817-1946 or 
778-878-4462.  
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